'With God ALL Things are possible' Matthew 19:26

Mrs V Griffiths Head Teacher

26th January 2024

Fantastic Finish Friday – 16th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following the success of our First Fantastic Finish Friday event in October, we are very excited to invite you in to school to share in the learning that your children have been doing this half-term. Each class is going to be open for parents to visit and see examples of what your child has been doing across different areas of the curriculum.

At 2pm on the 16th February we will invite you in, through the main entrance, where we will ask you to sign in. You are then free to visit your child's class to experience what they have to show you. If you have more than one child in school you can move to another class and spend time with them all.

You can arrive at any time between 2.00pm to 2.30pm, each classroom visit would need no more than 15 to 20 minutes. You will need to exit via the hall to sign out, with the event finishing at 3pm. Children will then finish at the normal time.

Due to classroom sizes, we need to limit guests to a maximum of two per child/family and insist that prams and pushchairs will need to be left in the hall and young children carried.

Please note that the two-quest limit includes any pre-school children.

So we are able to organise, we would kindly ask you to indicate if you plan to attend using our online form

Click here to access our online form.

We look forward to welcoming you,

Kind Regards

Val Griffiths Head Teacher